
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24 May 2024 

Headteacher’s Comment:   

Susie Barnett, local Holocaust survivor, was invited back to St Martin’s last 

Friday.  She spoke with the whole of Year 9 and described to the students 

about her life and her experiences, as she and her family managed to 

escape from the Nazi persecution, months before the second World War 

broke out.  This complimented the History lessons students have been 

having about the Holocaust during this half term.  Our students were also 

given the opportunity to ask Susie questions, which lead to an incredibly 

thought-provoking question and answer session.  As a reward, a smaller 

group of students were invited to enjoy lunch with Susie and ask her further 

questions. 

 
 

Year 9 Visit From Susie Barnett, Holocaust Survivor 
 

27.05.24       – ½ Term break returning 3 June 2024 
04.06.24       – Year 12 Oxford College Trip 
06.06.24 & 07.06.24   – Year 10 Geography Field Trip                            
07.06.24       – Year 12 History Trip, Tower of London 
 
         
   
 

 
   
                         

 

Dates for the Diary 

For PE fixtures please follow: Instagram @stmartinsschpe or click here for further PE updates 

Following on from last week’s St Martin’s alumni focus on West Ham debutante George 

Earthy, I am equally proud to celebrate our students’ past and present in the Performing 

Arts department, highlighted on page two.  It is an important message to share with our 

Year 11 leavers, who came together today as part of their leavers’ event.  The students 

had their final awards assembly and were treated to a very funny but emotional video, 

including pictures of their five-year journey.  After, we all gathered in the Sixth Form for 

the leavers BBQ, to take part in the traditional signing of shirts and the collection of their 

year books and hoodies.  I hope they will treasure these memories and look back fondly 

at their time here at St Martin’s as a marker of the amazing young people they have 

become. 

 
This week’s Headteacher’s Award goes to two Year 9 students: Sanuraag Srinivasan and 

Christopher Ogunsanya, for their joint effort in producing an outstanding song as part of 

their project in Music.  Well done! 

 

Thank you to all our parents and carers for your support this term and working with us to 

ensure the highest possible standards at our school.   

There will be a letter going out shortly regarding our Year 5 day taking place in July.  Have 

a great half term! 

 

 

 

https://twitter.com/STMartinsSchPE


  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


